
Village Shop News Update

Shop Telephone – 01295 760066

Shop opening hours:  Monday 8 am – 1 pm          Tuesday to Friday  8 am – 6 pm
                              Saturday 8.30 am – 3 pm    Sunday 9 am – 12 noon

Post Office opening hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am - 1 pm

The shop continues to tick along very nicely and our new co-supervisor Tracey has settled in
really quickly and is already doing a great job.  If you haven’t already met her she is in the shop
all day Tuesday and again on Thursday and Friday mornings. 

We have quite a few new lines this month including curry sauces and pastes, fresh pasta and
pasta sauce, chilled puddings and some amazing cupcakes. We have now topped up on our
popular Cawston sparkling drinks range and added a couple of new cold drinks for you to try -
rose lemonade and a healthy carrot drink - and the Qcumber drinks are now back in stock.  We
have also added some new gluten-free cakes and snacks to our range and there are packs of
mixed crisp-breads from Peter’s Yard. You may have noticed that the baking section has been
expanded and moved to a new area and we now have more baking products so you can make
that perfect cake.  We also have a new range of lovely greetings cards.

The Post Office now stocks a wide range of paper and both padded and “Post safe” super-
strong polythene envelopes so whatever you post should reach its destination safely.

A top-end New Zealand Sauvignon Blanc for less than £7?  Surely that must be a mistake!  It
isn’t – but it is a WIGIG (when it’s gone it’s gone) offer so you had better rush in and grab a few
bottles  of  our  stunning  Raupara  (pronounced  Ra-para  if  you  want  to  show  off)  Springs
Marlborough Sauvignon Blanc while you can. We are selling it for £6.95 - or you can get it from
Oddbins for £13 a bottle (check it out).  We also have an excellent new sparkling Pinot Grigio
(which is made in exactly the same way as Prosecco) at the bargain price of £7.25.

With Easter just around the corner, look out for special offers and promotions as well as our
regular offers and discounts. If you don’t have time to pop into the shop, you can always check
the latest offers on Face Book.  

The usual thanks to all  our volunteers and the usual plea for more people to sign up.  We
urgently need a few more people to learn how to ‘lock up’ so, if you would like to give it a go,
please contact Celia, Jeanette or Tracey.  

Happy Easter to one and all 

Alison & Digby  


